
 

PROPOSED AGENDA 

SCENTIFIC AND STATISTICAL COMMITTEE  
COASTAL PELAGIC SPECIES SUBCOMMITTEE  

Pacific Fishery Management Council  
Online meeting 

5 May 2022 
 

The Coastal Pelagic Species (CPS) Subcommittee of the Pacific Fishery Management Council’s 
(Pacific Council’s) Scientific and Statistical Committee (SSC) will meet to review proposed 
revisions to the Terms of Reference for the CPS Stock Assessment Review Process for 2023 
and 2024.   The CPS Subcommittee will be developing an initial draft of proposed changes to 
the TOR for consideration by the Council in June 2022.  SSC Subcommittee meetings are open 
to the public, and a public comment opportunity is included.  Agenda times are subject to 
change once the meeting begins.  The meeting will be held online, with access instructions 
and other information available on the PFMC website.  Breaks will be taken as necessary, at 
the discretion of the Chair.  The meeting is scheduled until 12 p.m. but the meeting will 
adjourn when work for the day has been completed. 

 

Thursday, May 5, 2022 – 9 a.m.  

9:00 a.m. Call to Order, Administrative Matters,  Jessi Doerpinghaus
  Introductions, Assign Rapporteurs André Punt 
 
9:15 a.m. Terms of Reference Discussion André Punt 

11:00 a.m. Public Comment André Punt 

11:15 a.m. Subcommittee Discussion on Proposed Sardine Subcommittee/ 
   Workshops Dale Sweetnam 

 
11:45 a.m.    Subcommittee Discussion on Next Steps/Report Subcommittee 

ADJOURN 
 

PFMC 
04/22/22 

https://www.pcouncil.org/events/coastal-pelagic-species-subcommittee-of-the-scientific-and-statistical-committee-to-hold-online-meeting-may-5-2022/

